

	<p>RC met with the group. Members are walking around the footpaths, noting the current situation of footpaths and areas for improvements/maintenance.</p> <p>PS requested members take photos</p> <p>Community Facilities:</p> <p>No report available. Deferred to meeting 11/05/16</p> <p>PS reminded WGs to submit bullet points of information for the web site through their link person.</p> <p>PS reminded SG that external correspondence must be sent through either PS or HP, to avoid duplication.</p>	
7	<p>Greensand Country Partnership Project</p> <p>Presentation by Clare Poulton at the annual Parish Meeting. Four year project aiming to enhance the Greensand Ridge Area. Local parishes will be invited to submit projects for improvements.</p>	
8	<p>AOB</p> <p>HP had sent P3 comments back to BRCC, includes concern that Ickwell/UC connection is a bridleway, not a footway as in NP consultations. Mike Fayers had replied that the GIP actions were aspirations, and would not necessarily happen.</p> <p>PS wished to thank colleagues for their hard work in producing the GIP.</p> <p>Jill P reported on possibility of a 2nd grant from Tesco</p> <p>PS proposed that we do not apply for a further grant at this time.</p> <p>Long article sent by PS to Chronicle/Village Mags is part of the consultation process. Waiting to see what is published.</p> <p>Ensure that advert seeking landowner's sites for development is published in the village magazines.</p>	<p>Agreed</p> <p>SM</p>
9	<p>Dates and time of next 2 meetings</p> <p>11/05/16 Sand Lane 7.15</p> <p>08/06/16 U/C Methodist Church Rooms 7.15</p>	